Letter of Support for Jim Sayers
Director at Large for ICC Board of Directors

June 29, 2021

Mr. William Bryant

Nomination Committee Chairman
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council

900 Montclair Rd.

Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Bryant,

It is with pleasure that | write this letter of support on behalf of the Redwood Empire Association of
Code Officials for Jim Sayers. Jim has attended many of our monthly chapter membership meetings and
has been very effective in bringing ICC to the local level and sharing what is going on each month. He is
very cordial and personable and an asset to ICC. Please accept our endorsement and support for the
continued work Jim does as a Director at Large for the ICC Board of Directors.

Sincerely, -

David Willoughby
President ICC Chapter
Redwood Empire Chapter of Code Officials
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